
Sharon Saunders
Waterville
LD 2261
Dear Environment and Natural Resources Committee,
I am very concerned that the United States continues to pour carbon into the 
atmosphere at rates that have increased over the last three decades.  We need to reach 
zero carbon going into the atmosphere to keep Earth’s climate one that continues to 
support human lives, including my child and grandchildren.  I am proud to be a Maine
citizen and think that Maine is on track to be a model for other states. LD 2261 is 
designed to slow Maine’s progress.  It would undermine a year-long participatory 
process carefully considering one of Maine’s most important climate and 
consumer-choice policies.  Please vote No.


